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Circular no: 27-24         Date: March 22, 2024 

 

For circulation among members of the Governing Council, State Secretaries, Special Invitees, Advisors, Affiliates, Constituents of 

CBPRO and Members. 

 

Dear Comrade, 

 

Sub: Shri M.V. Rao, Managing Director & CEO, Central Bank of India elected as the Chairman, Indian Banks’ Association, for the 

term of 2023-24. 

 

We reproduce hereunder the text of our congratulatory message to Shri M.V. Rao, Chairman, Indian Banks’ Association, for information of 

members. 

 

With best wishes and regards, 

 

 
Suprita Sarkar  

General Secretary 

 

Enclo: As stated. 

 

AIBPARC/IBA-Chairman/Email/2024    Date: March 22, 2024 

 

Shri M.V. Rao, 

Managing Director & CEO,  

Central Bank of India, 

Mumbai. 

 

Respected Sir,  

Sub: Your election as the Chairman, Indian Banks’ Association for the term 2023-24. 

We congratulate you most sincerely and cordially on your being elected as the Chairman, Indian Banks’ Association for the term 2023-24 

and also convey the same to all the three Deputy Chairmen through you. We wish you all success in the present assignment.  

 

Sir, you are well conversant with all the long pending issues affecting the interest of Bank Pensioners and Retirees. We sincerely believe 

that under your stewardship, the issues which are very near to the heart of the Bank Pensioners and Retirees would be honourably resolved.  

 

With best wishes and regards, 

 

Yours faithfully, 

 

        
K.V. Acharya.                                   Suprita Sarkar                           

President, AIBPARC                                General Secretary 

& Joint Convener, CBPRO. 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


